The following guidelines have been put together by the Church Council of Bethel CRC, with assistance from the “Health Committee.” These guidelines are listed in our weekly bulletin. 

Guidelines for attending in person worship:

1. If you are not feeling well, we ask that you please stay home.

2. We will need to limit the number of people at the service to follow 25% of
the church capacity. At this time that will be about 90 people.  

3. We still ask that you wear a mask going in or out of church, but you may
remove it during the service given our social distancing.

4. We will be following social distancing guidelines so no hugs or handshakes.
If you live together, please sit together. We will usher you out from the back
to the front and ask that you do your fellowshipping outside.

5. Offering will be collected in baskets in the back of the sanctuary. You can
continue to mail in your offerings.

6. We will not be serving coffee or treats but feel free to bring your own coffee
or water for the service. The drinking fountains will be off.

7. There will be limited nursery available. No attendants, so care will need to
be given by the parents.

8. The kitchen and fellowship hall will be closed as the daycare is using this
space.

9. You may sing at low volume as the Spirit leads you during the songs.

10. Bulletins will be available on the narthex table at Bethel, also sent out by
email and posted on the Thrive website. There will be no evening service at
this time.
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If you are a person at high risk, please consider continuing to join us online.  If
you have questions, please let us know. We covet your prayers as we continue
to move forward with in person worship and make the best decisions we can in
the midst, of uniquely challenging circumstances.

